Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on April 03, 2023, the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department), received a petition for Variance from the restrictions in Fla Admin Code paragraph 69A-21.104(2)(g), allowing the Petitioner’s proposed blended curriculum for its Fire Extinguisher Technician Certification Course.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Sarah Marcos, Office of the General Counsel, 200 E. Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850) 413-4229, Sarah.Marcos@myfloridacfo.com
